
Go Gold with Rockwell’s Student Council! 	
   

Rockwell’s Student Council is going gold in September to battle against childhood cancer. We are 
partnering with The Tenley Tough Foundation. an organization started by Mrs. Jordan Norman, one of 
Rockwell’s 4th grade teachers. This foundation was started in honor of her daughter, Tenley, who was 
diagnosed with cancer at the age of 9 months. Tenley fought and won her battle, and now her 
foundation fights to support other local children who are fighting for their lives.  
 The Team Tenley 5K and Fun Run will be held on October 5, 2019 at Honey Bee Park in 
Robertsdale, Alabama. Proceeds from this event will be donated to the family of Cullen McKinney, age 
3, who is fighting leukemia. Please join us in our fight against childhood cancer. Return the attached 
registration form by Wednesday, September 18th. If you are unable to run in the event, you may still 
participate by joining the support squad, or by sending in a donation to the “Tenley Tough Foundation.”  


